
 

 

To:  All Second Grade Parents  

From: Valerie Massimo/Kurt Simon  

Re:   Symbols of America  

Date:  May 22, 2012  

 

Due to limited parking space at the PAC, we request that, if possible, you 

car-pool on Thursday morning for the performance of Symbols of America.    

You will be directed to park in the Jim Amen Field parking lot located off 

Lawrence Hill Road. 

 If there is someone in your party who has difficulty walking, you may drop 

them off in the circle first and then park your car.  Thank you.   


